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2018	Project	Leadership	Alumni	Luncheon	and	Meeting	–	Southern	California		
Saturday,	May	19,	2018	

10:00am	–	2:00pm	
Almansor	Court	

700	S.	Almansor	Street,	Alhambra,	California	
	

AGENDA	
	

	
10:00am	 Check	in	
	
10:30am	 Welcome	

Yvette	Baptiste	–	Executive	Director,	Eastern	Los	Angeles	Family	Resource	Center	
	
10:35am	 Project	Leadership	Overview	and	Preview	
	 	 Elaine	Linn	–	Training	Manager,	Family	Voices	of	California	
	
10:55am	 State	and	Federal	Health	Policy	Update	

Janis	Lambert	Connallon	–	Senior	Health	Policy	Associate,	Children’s	Defense	Fund-California	
	
11:30am	 Boost	Your	Social	Media	Skills	
	 	 Kaitlin	Perry	–	Senior	Account	Executive,	Perry	Communications	Group	
	 	 	 	
12:30pm	 Buffet	Lunch	
	
1:15pm		 Breakout	Session	–	Create	a	Personal	Advocacy	Plan	

Small	group	discussions	to	identify	opportunities	for	leadership	and	board/committee	
appointments.	

	
1. Access	to	Care	
2. Care	Coordination	
3. Behavioral/Mental	Health	
4. Health	Policy	

	 	
1:50pm		 Closing	Remarks	

Evaluations	
	 	 Group	Photo	
	
2:00pm		 Adjourn	
	

	
IMPORTANT!	Turn	in	your	stipend	and	reimbursement	request	form	by	Friday,	June	1	to	Lilian	Ansari	at	
lansari@familyvoicesofca.org.	RECEIPTS	ARE	REQUIRED	for	reimbursement,	and	we	are	not	able	to	process	requests	
received	after	June	1,	2018.	

The voice of families 
The vision of quality health care 

The future for children and youth with special health care needs  
	


